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16th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

Governor Awards 2020 - 21 

 

As we find ourselves with a week to go until the end of this school year, it is a time 

when we are reminded of the year that has passed, and the challenges faced.  

 

It has been said in many letters to parents this year, but it is worth saying again just 

how respectful and grateful we are for the way in which you have supported both 

your families and the school during this period. We can be hopeful of an 

uninterrupted school year beginning in September 2021, and the continuation of 

efforts to support children’s sense of value, place and develop their learning.  

 

Typically during the course of the year children across the school would have 

received governor awards in recognition of their efforts in a range of aspects of 

school life. With changes to arrangements and assemblies this year, these have yet 

to be awarded.  

 

To recognise the efforts of every child in making such a difficult year a success we 

are pleased to be planning to award every child in school a 2020-21 Governor 

Award. This will see them presented with a badge by their teacher next Friday the 

last day of term, which they can wear proudly, not just this year but in future years 

too.  

 

We hope that this small token of recognition and respect is one that can be ‘felt’ 

throughout every Haytor View home as the end of the Summer Term comes into 

view.  

 

Thanking you once again for everything that you have brought to your child and the 

school community during recent times.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Niema Bohrayba 

Chair of Governors  
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